April 4, 2019

To whom it may concern

Recommendation Letter: Craig Vialle (Realfine Painting Co.)

To whom it may concern,
Good day. I am David Uyehara the Benjamin Moore Mallory Paint Store outside sales representative. I am writing this letter to inform you and make a great recommendation for Craig Vialle, whom I know professionally from dealing with him at work.
Craig has been shopping at our Tacoma location since 2012 and has always kept his account up to date and has been a pleasure to come into our store. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Excellent service and passion are prevalent in the work Craig provides. The reviews from customers are always high due to the quality work from Craig and his team.
I believe the Craig Vialle (Realfine Painting Co.) would be a huge advantage for your organization and thus, has my most noteworthy recommendation.
Sincerely,
David Uyehara
Mallory Paint Co.
Outside Sales Representative – South End
david.uyehara@mallorypaint.com
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